EXHIBT

F
Hannah Elliott - . ’ \lw\

From: KENNETH BRAGG <kbandg@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 8:27 PM

To: Plan r

Subject: Re. Juniper Canyon Dollar General ROOK COUNTY
Please do not allow a Dollar General store at Juniper Canyon. Z::%NM’NG BEPT

Sincerely, Ken and Gullan Bragg
Sent from my iPhone
[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you

recognize the sender and know the content is safe]
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